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TO:  Joseph Martella- RIDEM   

  James Ball - RIDEM 

 

FROM: Meg Kilpatrick – GZA 

 

CC:  Michele Leone – NGRID 

  Bill Howard - NGRID 

James Clark - GZA 

   

DATE:  February 2, 2014 

 

FILE NO.: 05.0043654.00 

 

RE: Site Response Action Status Report – January 1 through 31, 2014 

  Former Tidewater Facility 

  Pawtucket, Rhode Island 

  RIDEM Case No. 95-022  

 

The following summarizes response actions completed at the above-referenced site for the period 

January 1, 2014 through January 31, 2014.   

SITE ACTIVITIES PERFORMED 

 

 Performed Site visits to document security conditions and sheen observations, if present. 

 Performed quarterly Non Aqueous Phase Liquid (NAPL) monitoring and recovery round 

on January 27 and 30, 2014. 

 

FUTURE RESPONSE ACTION WORK/SCHEDULE 

 

 Continue quarterly NAPL monitoring and recovery.  The next event is scheduled for April 

2014. 

 Continue Site visits to document Site security conditions and sheen observations. 

 Organize a public meeting to present the results of the soil gas testing completed by 

National Grid at the Tidewater Site. The meeting is currently scheduled to be held on 

March 6, 2014 at the Francis J. Varieur Elementary School. A public notification will be 

sent out to the Tidewater mailing list a minimum of two weeks prior to the meeting date. 

 

 

Please call me if you have any questions at 401-421-4140 Ext. 2719 or Michele Leone at 781-907-

3651.   
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